p ‘mwas EG Environmental Services Department

N Shari D. Loochkartt
beaCh Department Head Secretary

Florida's Warmest Welcome

City of Pompano Beach, Florida
1010 NE 3% Avenue, Pompano Beach, Florida 33060
Phone: 954.786.5516 | Email: Shari.Loochkartt@copbfl.com

MEMORANDUM
DATE: May 5, 2025
TO: Kervin Alfred, City Clerk _
FROM: Shari D. Loochkartt, Department Head Secretary W

SUBJECT: Attendance for Recycling and Solid Waste Advisory Committee

Advisory Committee Members from May 2023 to present:

NAME MEETINGS HELD MEETINGS ATTENDED
Mary Lou Ruderman 18 16
Velma Flowers 18 11
Tashawna Thomas 5 i |

Melissa Banner 5 2



